
From: Andrea
To: Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; secretary@resources.ca.gov; John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov;

Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Cc: chris.jauregui@fire.ca.gov; andrea.gomez@fire.ca.gov
Subject: Oceano Dunes Closing
Date: Sunday, March 18, 2018 5:55:43 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am deeply sadden of more closures to what I have know as Pismo beach Dunes. I am a third generation camper. As
a family for as long as I can remember we would visit Pismo beach and camp for a week at a time. Multiple times a
year. I know that studies have been done and the companies have not release the data to the public on the results
from recent studies.  All studies from state parks and private companies have proven no cystalline  silica is coming
off the riding area.

So I ask?
State the facts and ask them to investigate the validity of silica coming from the SVRA and what impact does the
marine biological material coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data?

What percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA?

 More closure to the park is outrageous!

California is known as the sunshine state. But state officials and city counsel  are making it so difficult for families
to go out and enjoy outdoor activities that have been families tradition through generations. More closures will
surely mean that my kids will not be able to take there families out camping because people are making bogus
claims that recreational activities are bad for the environment.
Take a serious look at the facts being giving. Don’t give into the bullies that having fun with your families is bad for
the environment. It’s like the state of California wants it residents to move out of state to continue its active families
lifestyle. With all the cannot activities you are allowed to do, Or the the state is giving restrictions on activities you
can do. And it’s all because the people put in power forget that they were elect to hear the people out. Political
issues should not be punishing California residents that are looking to explore what it’s beautiful state has to offer.

Additionally has the county looked into how much money the county will lose with the closure of Pismo beach!! It
would be billions of dollars. But I guess that Riverside and Imperial counties would love to see the billions of dollar
increase in the counties from all the recreational visitors having to go south to get the same type of outdoor activity.

Thank you for your time. I hope that all the facts and citizens are heard and taken into serious consideration before a
final decision is made to close more of a state park the contributes to many families bonding time.

Third generation Oceano (Pismo) recreational camper,

Andrea Gomez
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